
 
 

No Strings Theatre COVID-19 Protocol June 2023 update. 

As much as we wish it weren't so, COVID is still in our midst, and we intend to take necessary 
precautions.  

No Strings Theatre complies with all guidance from the Government of Ontario and Toronto 
Public Health to protect to safety of our team.  

We are asking all members of the company to: 

SELF-ISOLATE if you are experiencing COVID-19, cold symptoms, or have had close physical 
contact with a person with symptoms or confirmed positive within the past 7 days. Rapid-test 
daily and return showing a negative test result for 5 consecutive days. 

 RAPID TEST:  

Once a week 

• during rehearsals. If you do not have access to rapid tests, please let us know and we can 
supply some.  

Daily 

• during Tech week and Show runs.  
• If you have travelled outside of the country within the past 7 days 

 

You will be required to show proof of negative test results above before being admitted to 
rehearsals. 

At this point, we are not requiring anyone to mask during rehearsals. If you have concerns with 
any of this, please let us know. Your comfort and safety are priority!  

 

 

 


